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Durham Fire Department Storytime Video Series 

 

Members of the Durham Fire Department have created a series of videos featuring several of our 

staff members reading children’s books to our young friends in our community. 

During this time of social distancing, the members of the Durham Fire Department appreciate the 

opportunity to stay connected with our friends and to let you know we are always here for you 

and thinking of you during this difficult time.   

New storytime videos will be posted each week for the next several weeks.   

Our video series may be found on Durham NH Fire Departments Facebook page or by visiting 

our website at: https://www.ci.durham.nh.us/fire/durham-fire-department-storytime-video-series 
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